
 
 

 

Waiver Renewal Comments 

 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities offered a 30-day Informal Comment Period for the 
draft waiver renewals of the Partnership for Hope and Missouri Children with Developmental 
Disabilities waiver applications. The renewals will be effective July 1, 2023. Comments were 
received through July 1, 2022. Click to review the Informal Public Comment Tracker with the 
comments and state responses.  
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/informal-public-comment-tracker-comments-and-state-responses

